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Seneca Teen Injured in Wreck 
(KMZA)--Details have been released on a single-vehicle wreck early Sunday morning on a Nemaha
County road that sent a Seneca teen to the hospital.

According to the Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department, 18-year-old Luke  Schmelzle was traveling
west on 112th Road, just west of P Road, when he lost control of his pickup truck and left the
roadway.  The vehicle went through a fence and into a creek.

Schmelzle was transported to the Sabetha Hospital by private vehicle. 

The accident was reported shortly after 12:30 Sunday morning.  
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